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September 15, 2017 

The Safe Schools Committee met on Friday, September 15, 2017 in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 67 
Washington Ave, Woodbury, Connecticut. 

Present were committee members Janet Morgan, Maryanne Van Aken, Carol Ann Brown, Mike Devine, Wayne 
McAllister, Sgt. Joe Roden, Officer Cono D'Elia, Bill Nemec. Also present were Amy Samuelson, Scott Pellman, 
Jorge Guillen and Pat di Sarro Absent: Kim Culkin, Bili Butterly, Len Assard, Mike Molzon 

The meeting was called to order by Ms. Van Aken at 12:00pm. 

Presentation by Jorge on NHS internal and external security camera system. Jorge reviewed the 9/13117 
coordination meeting with TYCO regarding security, surveillance, access control, and intrusion. Confirmation Imm the 
State of Connecticut allowing a proprietary bid for the Tyco video surveillance system facilitating the use of cameras 
head end purchased 3 years ago. Intrusion and access control will need to be bis, or ordered through State of 
Connecticut bid. Number ofcameras shown on the technology plans are in line with current standards. Access 
control will be a cloud-based system. Pathways and power for door contacts and card readers included in base 
contract. Current exterior cameras will be used internally, mostly in the stairways. Tyco proposal came in at 
approximately $200K less than the preconstruction bid estimate. CAT 6A cabling wili be installed and the life 
expectancy is 25 years. 

ALICE training confirmed foF October 18 & 25. 

Discussion on accessing Agriscience thruway between the Agriscience and academic buildings. 

Sgt. Roden announced that the quarterly SRO meeting to be held at Rockville High School. 

Discussion on refresher course for all school secretaries on_access to buildings. 

Discussion of using the upcoming security grant to purchase safety film for access·. 

Hearing no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 1:20pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 
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